
 

 

 

 

Howdy Junior High School Rodeo Member! 

   I hope you have had a wonderful summer and are ready to kick off this new rodeo season! I am 

so excited to see what amazing new accomplishments it holds for you! 

   As a member of the association, you are required to participate in the Fundraising campaign 

kicking off this fall.  You have the opportunity to select the fundraising package you prefer, 

meeting the $220 member requirement.  (Form is attached to review)     

A Fundraising Incentive package is set for the TOP 3 SELLERS in each Association:  

● 1st place Top Seller ~ $200 Carrol Company certificate or Cash 

One State Finals camping spot with electricity (spot is not chosen) 

2 State Finals Adult passes  

● 2nd place Top Seller ~ $150 American Straw Hat certificate; 2 State Finals adult passes 
 

● 3rd Top Seller ~ Bex Sunglasses;  2 State Finals Adult passes  
 

Options on fulfilling Fundraising Requirement 

Prepayment of $220 is required in Bismarck at time of designating package 

Take care ahead of time 

● Fill out form and e-mail to ndjhrd_marketing@outlook.com  

● Pick up raffles at Bismarck JH Rodeo Office 

● Pick up calendar raffle at Watford City Office 

At the Bismarck Rodeo please stop in at the Secretary office on Saturday 9am- 1pm 

● Drop off filled out Fundraising Form 

● Pick up Dakota Community Raffle tickets if you have chosen that package. 

● Prepayment Required when picking up Raffle Tickets  

● Prepayment for calendars (in Bismarck) to be picked up in Watford City 

Housekeeping Items: 

● All Dakota Community Bank Raffle tickets must be submitted in at the Watford City Rodeo 

● Calendar Raffle stubs must be submitted in by December 1st 

● If you will be selling additional calendars, please designate # to help us order appropriately 

● Checks will be deposited October 15th unless requested otherwise.  

All members must participate and meet the Fundraising requirement.   Any member that does not 
complete the fundraising requirement will NOT be eligible to rodeo in the Spring of 2025 until the 
requirement has been met.   

 


